
Memorandum of Agreement  

between  

The Government of the Province of British Columbia  

(as represented by the BC Public Service Agency) 

and 

The Professional Employees Association 

respecting 

Recognition of Prior Vacation Year Upon Re-employment 

 

 

Whereas the parties recognize the value of enhancing the recruitment and retention of 

skilled professional employees to the Public Service, the Parties agree to renew for the 

term of the 17th PEA Main Agreement, the Memorandum of Agreement respecting 

Recognition of Prior Vacation Year Upon Re-employment, dated October 07, 2008.   

The terms and eligibility criteria as outlined in clauses 1 to 5 in the original MOA signed 

October 07, 2008, apply.  

This Memorandum of Agreement and the original MOA of 2008 shall terminate upon 

expiry of the 17th Main Agreement (March 31, 2025), unless renewed by mutual 

agreement between the parties.  

For the Professional Employees Association:  

 

Melissa Moroz 
Labour Relations Officer  
 

Dated:  

 

For the BC Public Service Agency:  

 

Korina Tsui 
Executive Director, Labour Relations & Total Compensation  
Dated: August 19, 2024 

August 19, 2024


